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Dear families, 

Spring is certainly here, wonderful blossom and flowering plants fill the school grounds. It’s 
great to have all of the children in school and they have been outstanding– helping reduce 
the risk, quickly adapting to change and engaging in the daily learning. 

Summer term is full of hope and a bright future as we make steps along the route map to 
normality. With the children in school full time and accessing all of their learning we hope to 
introduce all of the wonderful additions that make our school great– see over for details 

As the children get back into the swing of normality we ask for your continued support in 
helping them recover from their lost learning. The children and staff are working hard in 
school and learning so much. We ask that you continue to help by practising the key building 
blocks of learning at home 

 Reading regularly 

 Practising spellings 

 Practising number bonds and tables 

These actions will help the children now and for their future learning. Each class has also 
sent home a leaflet with websites and activities that would help their class with their 
learning. The teachers are here to help and if you need any additional support or resources 
please do not hesitate to contact the school 

Thank you from The Woodlands Team 

 

Contact us :  Breakfast club bookings bc@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

All other enquiries: office@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk   
Telephone : 01827 429020 (office open 8.00am—4.00pm) 

School Website 

www.woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

Well done to our WOW workers– see the powerpoint on the website 

Class Week Ending: 
23/04/21  

Week Ending: 
29/04/21  Class Week Ending: 

23/04/21 
Week Ending: 

29/04/21  

Ash Duke Ella J Maple Emily C Alex 

Oak Willow Laura Spruce Poppy Isla 

Pine Lily-Belle Ava Willow Liam Jake 

Elm Remey-Lei Felicity Chestnut Olivia Cody 

Birch Kai E Oliver J Aspen Jayden Millie 

     Redwood Jimi Faith 



Please ensure that the children have a water bottle [named] with only 
WATER to help with hydration during the day. Children need to drink 
regularly as part of staying healthy. Other drinks are not permitted in 

the bottles as this can lead to sticky areas in the classrooms. 

Covid 

Please keep as close to the hedge as possible 
when waiting to collect children. We need to 
keep the path available for children to use and 
not step into the road.  

Please also remember to wear a mask if you 
need to enter the school reception area. 

Back to normality 
We hope to bring back the following in the later summer term 

Summer camp—year 6 away at Laches Wood , year 5 on site 

Sports clubs– after school sports and activities 

Sports Day—we do not know in what format this will take but 
we would really like to celebrate summer and the children with a School Sports Day 

More details to follow 

BOOK amnesty 

Please check at home, under the sofa, next to the bed, in old 
school bags for any school reading books and return them to school 
before the holiday– we have lots of books that have been taken 
home and not returned– thank you 

Thank you to everyone who has donated flowers, plants or 
seeds to help develop the school planters 

Please continue to donate to help make the school look even 
nicer for the children 

Key dates: 

 
Friday 28th May– End of Summer 1 

Friday 18th June - INSET DAY school closed 

Friday June 25th High School Transition Day 

Monday July 5th Year 6 camp 

Tuesday July 13th School Reports 

Friday July 16th Proposed Sports Day 

Wednesday July 21st End of Summer Term 

 


